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From: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD
To: "kmcconnell@btaoil.com"
Subject: 8817-JV-P Grama-C-#1
Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 8:30:00 AM


Kayla McConnell,
 
We are going through some of our older applications for SWD’s and see that no action has been
taken on the above-captioned well for some time (2017). OCD is wondering if there is an intention to
pursue this application, or if it should be deemed canceled or abandoned.
 
Any information you can provide will be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,
 
Kurt M Simmons
Petroleum Specialist
NMOCD
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